
 

NP/LL 12.09.18 
 

Settling In Meetings 
Wednesday 26th September 2018 

3.30pm or 3.55pm 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Foundation – Year 4 
 
We would like to invite you in for a short meeting with your child’s class teacher on Wednesday 
26th September. The class teacher will talk about learning, routines and organisation in their 
class and there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions. Each teacher will do two 
‘sittings’, one starting at 3.30 and the other starting at 3.55, which means that parents with 
more than one child can attend two meetings. 
 
These meetings will take place in your child’s classroom. 
 
Years 5 – 6 
 
Year 5 parents are invited to a short meeting with Mr Green and Miss Fitzpatrick.  
 
Year 6 parents are invited to a short meeting with Miss Gibaud and Mrs Pollitt.  
 
They will talk about learning, routines and organisation in Year 5 & Year 6 and there will be 
an opportunity for you to ask any questions. 
 
There will be two ‘sittings’, one starting at 3.30 and the other starting at 3.55, which means 
that parents with more than one child can attend two meetings. 
 
Year 5 meetings will take place in Neptune and Year 6 meetings in Pluto. 
 
It would be great to see as many of you as possible for these meetings. If you have older 
children and already know your child’s teacher, it will still be really important for you to come 
along to find out about their new year group and new home learning expectations. 
 
Children are welcome to attend these meetings with you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Nikki Pollitt 
Deputy Head 
 


